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Patient Navigator Program

Accepting Applications

The Patient Navigator Program (PNP) for International Medical Graduates (IMGs) has been made 
possible with funds from the Government of Alberta to bridge highly skilled international medical 
graduates (IMGs) into a non-physician occupation in the area of patient navigation, health promotion, 
health facilitation and community facilitation.

Please note that Cohort 4 will be offered in person at the Calgary AIMGA office. Participants  
will be expected to attend the program in-person from Monday to Friday from 8:45am-12:30pm.

Upcoming Cohorts:

Cohort 5:  
January 31, 2025 to April 25, 2025

Cohort 6:  
September 5, 2025 to November 28, 2025

Click here  
to apply!

Cohort 4 (In Person - Calgary): June 14 - September 6, 2024 
Dates: June 14 - September 6, 2024

If you have any questions, please contact Drew at drew@aimga.ca

Following the application deadline of April 29th, candidates  
will be contacted by AIMGA’s Program Coordinator. Depending  
on the number of applicants, an online interview may follow.
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